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Admin Assistant

From: Town Admin
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 12:22 PM
To: Thomas Dubreuil
Subject: RE: Casella

Tom, I am open to the public today and will do my best.  Less than 24 hours’ notice is a tall order during busy times. 
 

From: Thomas Dubreuil <tdubreuil@townofdaltonnh.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 11:55 AM 
To: Town Admin <townadmin@townofdaltonnh.gov> 
Subject: Casella 
 
Hi Jennett,  
 
      I would like any and all correspondence along with emails from Casella and or Legal from November 
1rst to date. I will be by to pick them up this afternoon around 3:00 .  
Thanks, 
Tom 


